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FACTS 
PROJECT START:  

Construction is scheduled 

to begin in early 2021 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION: 

 Construction on each segment: approximately two 

years. Final completion: late winter 2023. 

SR 417 WIDENING FROM INTERNATIONAL DRIVE 

TO SR 528 

 

Starting in late 2020, the Central Florida Expressway Authority 

(CFX) will begin the 21-mile widening of SR 417 (Central Florida 

GreeneWay) from International Drive to SR 528 (Martin B. Andersen 

Beachline). The widening, anticipated to be complete by late 2023, 

will be broken into five segments to minimize impact to motorists. 

 

CFX will add a travel lane to SR 417 in each direction between 

International Drive and State Road 528 as well as sound walls along 

several locations of the expressway. CFX is also implementing a 

new design element of wider median shoulders that can temporarily 

accommodate additional traffic during emergency response events, 

such as traffic accidents or hurricane evacuations.  

 

PROJECT COST:     

Estimated $470.5 Million 

for construction 

PROJECT SEGMENTS 

 
 
Anticipated Start Dates 

• Segment 1 – Early 2021: International Drive to John Young 

Parkway 

• Segment 2 – Early 2021: John Young Parkway to Landstar 

Boulevard  

• Segment 3 – Spring 2021: Landstar Boulevard to Boggy 

Creek Road 

• Segment 4 – Fall 2021: Boggy Creek Road to Narcoossee 

Road 

• Segment 5 – Summer 2021: Narcoossee Road to SR 528  
 

WORK ZONE SAFETY

 
 

For the safety of motorists and work crews, speed limits will be 

strictly enforced during construction. Speeding fines are doubled in 

work zones when workers are present. Motorists are reminded to 

change lanes for safety when they see Road Rangers assisting 

other motorists or flashing lights – it’s Florida law. 

 

   PROJECT MAP 

     (LARGER MAP ON BACK) 

 

            PUBLIC INFORMATION 

 
407-383-5817 

Construction@CFXway.com 

www.CFXway.com 

Follow us on Twitter @DriveEPASS for 

current project information 



 


